No. Ameren-OPC-004

Data Information Request Filed
From Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri January 6, 2012
MPSC Case No. EO-2011-0271 Data Center
Missouri Public
Requested From: Office of Public Counsel — Ryan Kind Service Commission

Requested By: Wendy Tatro
Date of Request: 11/04/2011

Information Requested:

4

Who does OPC believe is responsible for protecting the interests of Ameren Missouri’s investors?

Response:

The management and Board of Directors of Ameren and Union Electric Company both have a
responsibility to further interests of UE’s and Ameren’s investors. The Commission has a responsibility
to set UE’s rates at a level that provides the Company with the oppor{unity to earn a reasonable rate of
return.
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